
Board of Directors 
Meeting 11 AM 

GENERAL OPENING - 12 PM 

Greeter:                   Mike Hickey 

Song:                   Singin’ In The Rain 

Pledge/4-Way:        Dale Lambert     

Thought/Prayer:     Jon McKenzie       

Guest Intro:             Clark Jones 

Sgt. at Arms:           Mr. Barry Bank 

Music by Craig Kaelin, Piano 
Conductor:  Dave Baranowski 

I’m singin’ in the rain, just singin’ in the 
rain. 

What a glorious feeling, I’m happy 
again. 

I’m laughing at clouds so dark up above. 
The sun’s in my heart, and I’m ready for 

love. 
Let the stormy clouds chase everyone 

from the place. 
Come on with the rain, I’ve a smile on 

my face. 
I’ll walk down the lane with a happy 
refrain, and singin’ just singin’ in the 

rain! 

 
WELCOME SONG 

Song by Wally Williams (Former Club Member) 

Welcome to Sugar House Rotary, 
We’re mighty glad you are here 

We’d like to sing you a long song 
But a wrong song might appear 
So sit you down and make some 

friends today . . . Right Here! 
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CALENDAR   

3/29—Chili Open Check Distribution 
4/5—Club Assembly 
4/12—U of U Poly Sci, Tim Chambless 
4/19—District Conference, Springdale, UT 
 No Noon Meeting 
4/26—Foundation of Granite School 
 Noel Applebaum 

Sugar House Rotary Club 
2017-2018 

President - Errol EerNisse 
President Elect - Margie Waltz 
Immediate Past Pres.- Ken Simpson 
Vice President -   Chuck Baker 
Director -    Todd Suekawa 
Director -    Cassie Craig  
Sergeant at Arms  Barry Bank 
Chili Open Chair -           Paul Halliday    
Secretary -    David Baranowski 
Treasurer-          Rick Augustine 

 
SHCC is also reviewing and collecting 
community feedback regarding the 
McClelland Trail project conducted by 
SLC Transportation.  The SHCC mem-
bers are committed to ensuring that 
residents are involved and informed 
of all progress.  Clark is enthusiastic 
about the community and brings a 
fresh perspective to his new position 
as Chair.  The SHCC meets the first 
Wednesday of every month from 7 to 
9 PM at Legacy Village and welcomes 
all who wish to participate. 

 

SUGAR HOUSE  
COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

Landon Clark 
 After serving as the Dilworth 
trustee for over a year, the Sugar House 
Community Council (SHCC) appointed 
Landon Clark as the new council chair 
in October.  Clark has spent the majority 
of his life in SLC and graduated from the 
University of Utah; he and his wife spent 
only a few years away in Rochester, MN 
to attend school. The Clarks returned to 
Utah where they settled in Sugar House 
14 years ago and consider themselves 
Sugar House “Lifers”.  Clark learned of 
the Dilworth trustee spot a year and a 
half ago during a community council 
meeting at his children’s school.  He 
was immediately interested and thinks it 
is very important to take an active role 
in your community.  In addition to sitting 
on the SHCC, Clark is the Chair of the 
Dilworth Elementary School Community 
Council.   
 “The influx of people into Sugar 
House brings some headaches, like traf-
fic and parking, but the restaurant op-
tions, new businesses, and bustling 
downtown are really cool.  I like walking 
up 2100 S and seeing all the restaurants 
busy on a weekday night,” Clark said. 
 On average, the council reviews 
two to three building proposals a month.  
In October the Land, Use, and Zoning  
(LUZ) sub-committee of SHCC approved 
the Dixon Medical Office and Marriott 
Springhill Suites Hotel.  In November, 
LUZ reviewed the 21st Master Plan, as 
well as Harmons’s seeking approval for 
a fuel center at their Brickyard location. 
These projected will be presented to  
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